
    

Dear Carroll House Family 
 
 
You are invited to attend our Carroll House Breakfast on Friday 23rd June (Term 2, Week 9). Please 
find details below: 

Date: Friday 23rd June, 2017 

Time: 8.00am – 8.45am 

Venue: Mater Dei Catholic College Hall 
(Students will greet you at the side gate) 

RSVP: Friday 16th June 

Organising Teacher: Mrs Virginia Baggio 

 
Please RSVP via email baggiov@ww.catholic.edu.au or through returning the slip below to your 
child’s Homegroup Teacher. 
 
 

This is an opportunity for all Carroll House students to invite family members to join together and 
share breakfast as a House. We look forward to your presence on the day.  

 
 

We will be having a BBQ breakfast with fruit and drinks provided. Please indicate below if you have 
any dietary requirements. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 
 
Mrs Virginia Baggio 
House Leader 

 
 
 
 

 

Please detach and return to the Office 

Parent/Guardian RSVP 
 
Students Name: ________________________________________ 
I/We will/will not be attending the Carroll House Breakfast on Friday 23rd June. 
Names of family members attending: 
 
 
1.____________________________ 
2.____________________________ 
3.____________________________ 
 
Please indicate any dietary requirements below: 
__________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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